PUBLIC NOTICE CORRECTION
The City of Harlingen, through its Community Development Department, published a notice on Monday,
March 27, 2023 for Public Hearing & Notice of Fund Availability for The City’s allocation for Year 49 CDBG
(B-23-MC-48-0504: 2023-2024) is estimated to be $834,463.00 and Year 29 HOME (M-23-MC-48-0504: 2023-2024)
$366,472.00. Applications for funding were due to the Community Development Department on Thursday, May
4, 2023 at 4:00 pm.

The City of Harlingen Community Development Department is issuing this Public Notice to correct the
LOCATION from of the Public Hearing as follows:

PUBLIC HEARING / AUDENCIA PUBLICA
A Public Hearing will be held on Thursday, May 25, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. at
Una audiencia publica se llevara a cabo el Jueves 25° de Mayo del 2023, a las 5:30 p.m.
Harlingen Public Library, 710 76 Dr., Harlingen, TX 78550

Applicants must attend the Public Hearing on Thursday, May 25, 2023 to present their programs and answer
questions regarding their application and services. The public is strongly encouraged to attend the public hearing.
Los solicitantes deben atender la audiencia publica el Jueves, 25° de Mayo del 2023 para presentar sus programas y
para responder a preguntas sobre su solicitud y servicios. Se recomienda al publico a atender a la audiencia publica.

For more information contact City of Harlingen — Community Development Department by phone at (956) 216-5180;
or via email at salvarez@harlingentx.gov Las preguntas o comentarios deben enviarse a la Cuidad de Harlingen
- Departamento de Desarrollo Comunitario, por teléfono al (956) 216-5180; o por correo electrénico a salvarez@
¢ harlingentx.gov




